
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Project 
“Project for Procurement of Medical Equipment for Suleja General Hospital in Suleja Local Government Area  

in Niger State”（Visit by the Project Representatives） 

 
Project Content: In Suleja General Hospital, there used to be unfortunate cases that some patients could not receive 
swift and proper medical services due to lack of medical equipment. Given this difficult situation, the Government of 
Japan has provided USD 103,068 (equivalent to 9,997,596 Japanese yen) to procure 9 kinds of medical equipment, 12 
kinds of medical tools and 13 kinds of furniture. From now on, Suleja General Hospital will serve for the needs of the 
residents in Niger and neighboring states by providing better medical cares. 
 
On 4th February 2016, Mr. Sadanobu Kusaoke, Ambassador of Japan to Nigeria, welcomed Dr. Makuskidi M. 
Muhammed, Permanent Secretary of the Niger State Ministry of Health , Dr. Adedokun A. Adekunle, Medical Director 
of Suleja General Hospital, and Mrs. Anna Madziga, the NGO representative who visited the Embassy of Japan to 
express the appreciation to our assistance. The visit was published on the nationwide newspapers.   
 

 
Ambassador Kusaoke giving his speech 

 

 
Project representatives  

 
Programme Manager of Nigeria Women 

Empowerment Network, giving her speech 

 
Medical Director of Suleja General Hospital, giving his 

speech 



 
Permanent Secretary of the Niger State Ministry of 

Health, giving his speech 

 
Group photo with Ambassador Kusaoke and the 

representatives 
 
Photos of some of the equipment granted to Suleja General Hospital (taken by Mrs. Madziga). 
 

 
Beds and matresses 

 

 
Digital weighing scales 

 
Baby incubator 

 
The Emir of Suleja receiving explanation of the Ultra 

sound scanning machine 

 
Hospital staff being excited for the granted equipment 

 
Group photo with Mrs. Madziga and Hospital staff  

      


